

Our ref. no.: 23-24/076/GEEC/LiCY/nwl

19th October 2023

Mr. Lam Wai Hung The Principal C.C.C. Kei Wan Primary School

Dear Principal Lam,

Re: Achievements of Your Graduates

We are ecstatic to welcome the academic year of 2023-2024 by sharing with you the commendable achievements made by your graduates in the past few years. We would like to share the delight with you by attaching a list of notable recognitions which your graduates have been rewarded.

With God's grace and the joint effort of the school community, the spirituality of students is nurtured and academic progress has been made. This year, 82.9% of our candidates met the 33222 university entrance requirement, and around 90% of them received JUPAS offers and offers from Bachelor's Degree programmes in Hong Kong. The programmes are very diversified, including Medicine, Speech Therapy, Dental Surgery, Veterinary Medicine, Physiotherapy, Optometry, Biomedical Engineering, Radiography, Architectural Studies, Applied Artificial Intelligence, Social Sciences (Government and Laws) and Laws (double degree), International Business and Global Management, Professional Accountancy, etc. We are particularly motivated by this result.

Our students have shown their potential and been recognized as outstanding students both at team and individual levels. Our robotics team was invited to represent Hong Kong and join the 'First Tech Challenge' Asia Pacific Open Championships 2023 held in Sydney, Australia. A student representative with exceptional performance in the COP28 Outstanding Student Ambassador of "Net Zero" Election was selected as the Outstanding "Net Zero" Ambassador who will travel to Dubai (the United Arab Emirates) from the end of November to Mid-December to take part in the 28th United Nations Climate Change Conference (COP28). Student leaders also won The Best School Team for the sixteenth time in Sai Kung District Outstanding Students Election. In addition, our students have also attained fabulous results in various competitions in sports, music and aesthetics. We will remain dedicated to nurturing our students to fully unleash their immeasurable potential.

Sun Kei Secondary One Admission Talk 2024/2025 will be held soon. We would be grateful if you could distribute the leaflets to your students. The entirety of our recent achievements and development is shared in the enclosed school publication – FACETS. We hope to witness the work of God with you. Should you have any enquiries, please contact our Vice Principal Mr. Liu Chi-yung at 2191 6022.

I cordially wish you all the best in your educational endeavours. I sincerely hope that our cooperation in facilitating children with life changing education will grow from strength to strength.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Ho Chun Yan

Principal Encl.

香港新界將軍澳唐俊街六號 No. 6, Tong Chun Street, Tseung Kwan O, N.T., H.K.

電話 Tel: 2191 6022 傳真 Fax: 2191 6601

電郵 E-mail: skss@skss.edu.hk

網址 http://www.skss.edu.hk

CCC KEI WAN PRIMARY SCHOOL